
Antonia Hover 

fcORRESPONDENCE'^^M 
8/7/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 07581-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 8:00 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Florida Power and Light Rate Increase 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, August 07, 2025 7:41 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Florida Power and Light Rate Increase 

John, 

Please forward to clerk's office. 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Barb Shires <bcshires@vahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 8:13 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Florida Power and Light Rate Increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I read that FPL is requesting yet ANOTHER rate increase. The answer should be NO! FPL is an unreliable 
power company, we are experiencing frequent unexplained, hours long outages. We never had that issue with 
Gulf Power. 

The CEO makes double digit millions! Enough is enough! 

I've never been more dissatisfied with a power company, and I've live in multiple states. FPL is garbage. 

Barbara Shires 
Pensacola FL 
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